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Heritage Conservation Program Strategy - Interim Options 
Report 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Option 2 be approved for further development; and 
2. That Administration be directed to bring forward a final Heritage Conservation 

Program Strategy built on Option 2, along with a detailed implementation and 
funding plan for consideration during the 2026/2027 Business Plan and Budget 
Deliberations. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on February 5, 2025, considered a report of the Community Services 
Division regarding the above. 
 
In addition to the above-noted recommendation, the Committee also resolved the 
following: 
 

That a copy of the report be forwarded to the Municipal Heritage Advisory 
Committee for information. 

 
Attachment 
February 5, 2025 report of the Community Services Division 


